
A. H. Reeder to Franklin Crane
Andrew Reeder, former governor of Kansas Territory, wrote from Easton, Pennsylvania to Dr. Franklin Crane of
Topeka. The letter discussed business interests in Kansas Territory and prospects for its admission to the union.
Reeder also suggested it might be beneficial to replace place names, which had been established by the bogus
legislature, that had pro-slavery connections.
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